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Chinua Achebe's Things Fall Apart
The author of the best-selling When Things Fall Apart offers
insightful and compassionate advice on uncovering inner wisdom and
opening one's heart while refusing to allow resentfulness and fear to
block one's inner light. Reprint.

And Then Things Fall Apart
Presents critical essays on "Things fall apart" from a variety of
perspectives, including ethnographic, pedagogical, and ideological
ones.

Things Fall Apart
Obi Okonkwo is an idealistic young man who, thanks to the privileges
of an education in Britain, has now returned to Nigeria for a job in
the civil service. However in his new role he finds that the way of
government seems to be backhanders and corruption. Obi manages to
resist the bribes that are offered to him, but when he falls in love
with an unsuitable girl - to the disapproval of his parents - he sinks
further into emotional and financial turmoil. The lure of easy money
becomes harder to refuse, and Obi becomes caught in a trap he cannot
escape. Showing a man lost in cultural limbo, and a Nigeria entering a
new age of disillusionment, No Longer at Ease concludes Achebe's
remarkable trilogy charting three generations of an African community
under the impact of colonialism, the first two volumes of which are
Things Fall Apart and Arrow of God.

Chinua Achebe's Things Fall Apart
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Over the years, Pema Chödrön's books have offered readers an exciting
new way of living: developing fearlessness, generosity, and compassion
in all aspects of their lives. In this new book, she invites readers
to venture further along the path of the "bodhisattva warrior,"
explaining in depth how we can awaken the softness of our hearts and
develop true confidence amid the challenges of daily living. In No
Time to Lose Chödrön reveals the traditional Buddhist teachings that
guide her own life: those of The Way of the Bodhisattva (
Bodhicharyavatara), a text written by the eighth-century sage
Shantideva. This treasured Buddhist work is remarkably relevant for
our times, describing the steps we can take to cultivate courage,
caring, and joy—the key to healing ourselves and our troubled world.
Chödrön offers us a highly practical and engaging commentary on this
essential text, explaining how its profound teachings can be applied
to our daily lives. Full of illuminating stories and practical
exercises, this fresh and accessible guide shows us that the path of
the bodhisattva is open to each and every one of us. Pema Chödrön
urges us to embark on this transformative path today, writing, "There
is no time to lose—but not to worry, we can do it."

Enrique's Journey
"Here is a treasury of short selections from the best-selling books of
Pema Ch dr n, the beloved Tibetan Buddhist nun. Sized to fit easily
into a pocket or purse, this little book can be taken anywhere,
providing on-the-go inspiration. Topics include opening the heart;
becoming fearless; breaking free of destructive patterns; developing
patience and joy; and discovering one s natural warmth, intelligence,
and goodness."

When Things Fall Apart: Heart Advice for Difficult Times
Offering an insight into African culture that had not been portrayed
before, Things Fall Apart is both a tragic and moving story of an
individual set in the wider context of the coming of colonialism, as
well as a powerful and complex political statement of cross-cultural
encounters. This guide to Chinua Achebe’s compelling novel offers: an
accessible introduction to the text and contexts of Things Fall Apart
a critical history, surveying the many interpretations of the text
from publication to the present a selection of critical writing on
Things Fall Apart, by Abiola Irele, Abdul JanMohamed, Biodun Jeyifo,
Florence Stratton and Ato Quayson, providing a variety of perspectives
on the novel and extending the coverage of key critical approaches
identified in the survey section cross-references between sections of
the guide, in order to suggest links between texts, contexts and
criticism suggestions for further reading. Part of the Routledge
Guides to Literature series, this volume is essential reading for all
those beginning detailed study of Things Fall Apart and seeking not
only a guide to the novel, but a way through the wealth of contextual
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and critical material that surrounds Achebe’s text.

No Mud, No Lotus
The revered Buddhist teacher and author of When Things Fall Apart
presents the lojong teachings and the ways in which they can enrich
our lives Welcome compassion and fearlessness as your guide, and
you’ll live wisely and effectively in good times and bad. But that’s
easier said than done. In The Compassion Book, Pema Chödrön introduces
a powerful, transformative method to nurture these qualities using a
practice called lojong, which has been a primary focus of her
teachings and personal practice for many years. For centuries, Tibetan
Buddhists have relied on these teachings to awaken the deep goodness
that lies within us. The lojong teachings include fifty-nine pithy
slogans for daily contemplation, such as “Always maintain only a
joyful mind,” “Don’t be swayed by external circumstances,” “Don’t try
to be the fastest,” and “Be grateful to everyone.” This book presents
each of these slogans and includes Pema’s clear, succinct guidance on
how to understand them—and how they can enrich our lives. It also
features a forty-five-minute downloadable audio program entitled
“Opening the Heart,” in which Pema offers in-depth instruction on
tonglen meditation, a powerful practice that anyone can undertake to
awaken compassion for oneself and others.

I Don't Want to Be an Empath Anymore
Judith Hanson Lasater has been teaching an annual yoga retreat at
Feathered Pipe Ranch, in Helena, Montana, for twenty-eight years. When
Lasater learned that one of her students was collecting her
thoughts—which she called "Judith’s aphorisms"—Lasater decided to
collect them in this book. Featuring one thought for each day of the
year, along with a suggested practice, these brief, powerful insights
reflect the author’s knowledge of classic yoga philosophy and years of
experience. Humorous, inspiring, and surprisingly down-to-earth, they
guide seekers both on and off the yoga mat. These aphorisms address
love, asana, fear, trust, expectations, pranayama, suffering,
laughter, presence, the Yoga Sutra, and much more. They emphasize the
experience of being present to one’s self and to life’s ups and
downs—day by day, breath by breath, moment by moment. A Year of Living
Your Yoga is a gentle invitation to readers to know themselves on a
deeper level.

We Got This
An American Buddhist nun explains how to become compassionate and
fearless by accepting the pain in individual lives in their present
state through the study of fifty-nine traditional Tibetan Buddhist
sayings.
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When Things Fall Apart
AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER USA TODAY BESTSELLER NATIONAL
INDIE BESTSELLER THE WASHINGTON POST BESTSELLER #1 Indie Next Pick and
#1 LibraryReads Pick - October 2020 Recommended by Entertainment
Weekly, Real Simple, NPR, Slate, and Oprah Magazine A “Best Of” Book
From: CNN *Amazon Editors * Goodreads * Bustle * PopSugar * BuzzFeed *
Barnes & Noble * Kirkus Reviews * Lambda Literary * Nerdette * The
Nerd Daily * Polygon * Library Reads * io9 * Smart Bitches Trashy
Books * LiteraryHub * Medium * BookBub * The Mary Sue * Chicago
Tribune * NY Daily News * SyFy Wire * Powells.com * Bookish * Book
Riot * In the vein of The Time Traveler’s Wife and Life After Life,
The Invisible Life of Addie LaRue is New York Times bestselling author
V. E. Schwab’s genre-defying tour de force. A Life No One Will
Remember. A Story You Will Never Forget. France, 1714: in a moment of
desperation, a young woman makes a Faustian bargain to live
forever—and is cursed to be forgotten by everyone she meets. Thus
begins the extraordinary life of Addie LaRue, and a dazzling adventure
that will play out across centuries and continents, across history and
art, as a young woman learns how far she will go to leave her mark on
the world. But everything changes when, after nearly 300 years, Addie
stumbles across a young man in a hidden bookstore and he remembers her
name. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Path Is the Goal
Pema Chödrön reveals the vast potential for happiness, wisdom and
courage even in the most painful circumstances.

Don't Bite the Hook
"War and peace begin in the hearts of individuals," declares Pema
Chodron in her inspiring and accessible new book, which draws on
Buddhist teachings to explore the origins of aggression and war.

Start Where You Are: How to accept yourself and others
One of the BBC's '100 Novels That Shaped Our World' A worldwide
bestseller and the first part of Achebe's African Trilogy, Things Fall
Apart is the compelling story of one man's battle to protect his
community against the forces of change Okonkwo is the greatest
wrestler and warrior alive, and his fame spreads throughout West
Africa like a bush-fire in the harmattan. But when he accidentally
kills a clansman, things begin to fall apart. Then Okonkwo returns
from exile to find missionaries and colonial governors have arrived in
the village. With his world thrown radically off-balance he can only
hurtle towards tragedy. First published in 1958, Chinua Achebe's
stark, coolly ironic novel reshaped both African and world literature,
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and has sold over ten million copies in forty-five languages. This
arresting parable of a proud but powerless man witnessing the ruin of
his people begins Achebe's landmark trilogy of works chronicling the
fate of one African community, continued in Arrow of God and No Longer
at Ease. 'His courage and generosity are made manifest in the work'
Toni Morrison 'The writer in whose company the prison walls fell down'
Nelson Mandela 'A great book, that bespeaks a great, brave, kind,
human spirit' John Updike With an Introduction by Biyi Bandele

A Year of Living Your Yoga
According to the Buddha, no one can attain basic sanity or
enlightenment without practicing meditation. The teachings given here
on the outlook and technique of meditation provide the foundation that
every practitioner needs to awaken as the Buddha did. Trungpa teaches
us to let go of the urge to make meditation serve our ambition; thus
we can relax into openness. We are shown how the deliberate practice
of mindfulness develops into contrived awareness, and we discover the
world of insight that awareness reveals. We learn of a subtle
psychological stage set that we carry with us everywhere and
unwittingly use to structure all our experience—and we find that
meditation gradually carries us beyond this and beyond ego altogether
to the experience of unconditioned freedom.

The Glass Eye: A memoir
“A true classic of world literature . . . A masterpiece that has
inspired generations of writers in Nigeria, across Africa, and around
the world.” —Barack Obama Nominated as one of America’s best-loved
novels by PBS’s The Great American Read Things Fall Apart is the first
of three novels in Chinua Achebe's critically acclaimed African
Trilogy. It is a classic narrative about Africa's cataclysmic
encounter with Europe as it establishes a colonial presence on the
continent. Told through the fictional experiences of Okonkwo, a
wealthy and fearless Igbo warrior of Umuofia in the late 1800s, Things
Fall Apart explores one man's futile resistance to the devaluing of
his Igbo traditions by British political andreligious forces and his
despair as his community capitulates to the powerful new order. With
more than 20 million copies sold and translated into fifty-seven
languages, Things Fall Apart provides one of the most illuminating and
permanent monuments to African experience. Achebe does not only
capture life in a pre-colonial African village, he conveys the tragedy
of the loss of that world while broadening our understanding of our
contemporary realities.

When Things Fall Apart
Drawn from traditional Buddhist wisdom, Pema Chodrons radical and
compassionate advice for what to do when things fall apart in our
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lives goes against the grain of our usual habits and ex
pectations.--from back cover.

The Places That Scare You
An astonishing story that puts a human face on the ongoing debate
about immigration reform in the United States, now updated with a new
Epilogue and Afterword, photos of Enrique and his family, an author
interview, and more—the definitive edition of a classic of
contemporary America Based on the Los Angeles Times newspaper series
that won two Pulitzer Prizes, one for feature writing and another for
feature photography, this page-turner about the power of family is a
popular text in classrooms and a touchstone for communities across the
country to engage in meaningful discussions about this essential
American subject. Enrique’s Journey recounts the unforgettable quest
of a Honduran boy looking for his mother, eleven years after she is
forced to leave her starving family to find work in the United States.
Braving unimaginable peril, often clinging to the sides and tops of
freight trains, Enrique travels through hostile worlds full of thugs,
bandits, and corrupt cops. But he pushes forward, relying on his wit,
courage, hope, and the kindness of strangers. As Isabel Allende
writes: “This is a twenty-first-century Odyssey. If you are going to
read only one nonfiction book this year, it has to be this one.”
Praise for Enrique’s Journey “Magnificent . . . Enrique’s Journey is
about love. It’s about family. It’s about home.”—The Washington Post
Book World “[A] searing report from the immigration frontlines . . .
as harrowing as it is heartbreaking.”—People (four stars) “Stunning .
. . As an adventure narrative alone, Enrique’s Journey is a worthy
read. . . . Nazario’s impressive piece of reporting [turns] the
current immigration controversy from a political story into a personal
one.”—Entertainment Weekly “Gripping and harrowing . . . a story
begging to be told.”—The Christian Science Monitor “[A] prodigious
feat of reporting . . . [Sonia Nazario is] amazingly thorough and
intrepid.”—Newsday

The Wisdom of No Escape
Do you feel all the feels—all the time? Are you fed up with the
mainstream spiritual “love and light” scene that calls for constant
positivity, even in the face of true loss, trauma, and pain? If so,
this book is for you. I Don’t Want to Be an Empath Anymore is a gift
for the jaded empath searching for authenticity in spirituality, and
spirituality in being authentic—something beyond the clichéd, positive
affirmations that seem to invalidate our anger, sadness, and pain.
When we feel broken—and when real damage has been done, it’s not
always helpful to ignore our feelings and tell ourselves that we are
perfect and whole. In this refreshingly honest guide, shamanic
practitioner Ora North offers practical exercises to help you navigate
your intuition and empathic sensitivities, create much-needed
boundaries, and build confidence. You’ll also learn to balance your
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emotions and energy, and harness the strength of your shadow side to
embrace your whole self and live your best life. Like the Japanese
craft known as Kintsugi—the art of repairing broken pottery using a
lacquer dusted with powdered gold—the process of acknowledging and
repairing our fragmented selves can make us even more beautiful than
before, cracks and all. In this book, you won’t find platitudes or
attempts to whitewash your experiences. What you will find are real,
practical tools and guidance to help you make the most of your unique
abilities.

No Longer at Ease
An American Buddhist nun encourages accepting everyday life and the
wonders and pains of this world as the gateway to an enhanced
spiritual life.

The Soul of Care
Based on talks given during a one-month meditation retreat at Gampo
Abbey, this book contains teachings that were intended to inspire and
encourage practitioners to remain wholeheartedly awake to everything
that occurs and to use the abundant material of daily life as their
primary teacher and guide. The message for the retreat
participants—and for the reader as well—is to be with oneself without
embarrassment or harshness. This is instruction on how to love oneself
and one's world. This Shambhala Pocket Classic is an abridged version
of The Wisdom of No Escape.

The Compassion Book
The publication of the King James version of the Bible, translated
between 1603 and 1611, coincided with an extraordinary flowering of
English literature and is universally acknowledged as the greatest
influence on English-language literature in history. Now, world-class
literary writers introduce the book of the King James Bible in a
series of beautifully designed, small-format volumes. The introducers'
passionate, provocative, and personal engagements with the
spirituality and the language of the text make the Bible come alive as
a stunning work of literature and remind us of its overwhelming
contemporary relevance.

No Time to Lose
"Brilliant . . . As the pages fly by, we’re right by Vanasco,
breathlessly experiencing her grief, mania, revelations,
and—ultimately — her relief." —Entertainment Weekly A Poets & Writers'
Best Nonfiction Debut of 2017 A NYLON and Newsweek Editor's Choice A
Barnes & Noble Discover Great Writers Pick For fans of Maggie Nelson
and Meghan O’Rourke, Jeannie Vanasco emerges as a definitive new voice
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in this stunning portrait of a daughter's love for her father and her
near-unraveling after his death. The night before her father dies,
eighteen-year-old Jeannie Vanasco promises she will write a book for
him. But this isn't the book she imagined. The Glass Eye is Jeannie's
struggle to honor her father, her larger-than-life hero but also the
man who named her after his daughter from a previous marriage, a
daughter who died. After his funeral, Jeannie spends the next decade
in escalating mania, in and out of hospitals—increasingly obsessed
with the other Jeanne. Obsession turns to investigation as Jeannie
plumbs her childhood awareness of her dead half sibling and hunts for
clues into the mysterious circumstances of her death. It becomes a
puzzle Jeannie feels she must solve to better understand herself and
her father. Jeannie Vanasco pulls us into her unraveling with such
intimacy that her insanity becomes palpable, even logical. A brilliant
exploration of the human psyche, The Glass Eye deepens our definitions
of love, sanity, grief, and recovery.

Comfortable with Uncertainty
An illustrated history and explanation of the beliefs and practices of
Buddhism.

Living Beautifully
Start Where You Are is an indispensable handbook for cultivating
fearlessness and awakening a compassionate heart, from bestselling
author Pema Chodron. With insight and humour, she presents down-toearth guidance on how to make friends with ourselves and develop
genuine compassion towards others.

Taking the Leap
Best-selling author and spiritual teacher Pema Chödrön shares lifechanging practices for living with wisdom, confidence, and integrity
amidst confusing situations and uncertain times. We live in difficult
times. Life so often seems like a turbulent river threatening to drown
us and destroy our world. Why, then, shouldn’t we cling to the
certainty of the comfortable—to our deep-seated habits and familiar
ways? Because, Pema Chödrön teaches, that kind of fear-based clinging
keeps us from the infinitely more powerful experience of being fully
alive. The teachings she presents here—known as the “Three
Commitments”—provide a treasure trove of wisdom for learning to step
right into the unknown, to completely and fearlessly embrace the
groundlessness of being human. When we do, we begin to see not only
how much better it feels to live an openhearted life, but we find that
we begin to naturally and more effectively reach out to help and heal
all those around us.

Fail, Fail Again, Fail Better
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A moving memoir and an extraordinary love story that shows how an
expert physician became a family caregiver and learned why care is so
central to all our lives and yet is at risk in today's world. When Dr.
Arthur Kleinman, an eminent Harvard psychiatrist and social
anthropologist, began caring for his wife, Joan, after she was
diagnosed with early-onset Alzheimer's disease, he found just how far
the act of caregiving extended beyond the boundaries of medicine. In
The Soul of Care: The Moral Education of a Husband and a Doctor,
Kleinman delivers a deeply human and inspiring story of his life in
medicine and his marriage to Joan, and he describes the practical,
emotional and moral aspects of caretaking. He also writes about the
problems our society faces as medical technology advances and the cost
of health care soars but caring for patients no longer seems
important. Caregiving is long, hard, unglamorous work--at moments
joyous, more often tedious, sometimes agonizing, but it is always rich
in meaning. In the face of our current political indifference and the
challenge to the health care system, he emphasizes how we must ask
uncomfortable questions of ourselves, and of our doctors. To give
care, to be "present" for someone who needs us, and to feel and show
kindness are deep emotional and moral experiences, enactments of our
core values. The practice of caregiving teaches us what is most
important in life, and reveals the very heart of what it is to be
human.

Ecclesiastes
The Invisible Life of Addie LaRue
Keek’s life was totally perfect. Keek and her boyfriend just had their
Worst Fight Ever, her best friend heinously betrayed her, her parents
are divorcing, and her mom’s across the country caring for her newborn
cousin, who may or may not make it home from the hospital. To top it
all off, Keek’s got the plague. (Well, the chicken pox.) Now she’s
holed up at her grandmother’s technologically-barren house until
further notice. Not quite the summer vacation Keek had in mind. With
only an old typewriter and Sylvia Plath’s The Bell Jar for solace and
guidance, Keek’s alone with her swirling thoughts. But one thing’s
clear through her feverish haze—she’s got to figure out why things
went wrong so she can put them right.

The Pocket Pema Chodron
When her granddaughter was accepted to Naropa University, the
celebrated author Pema Chödrön promised that she’d speak at the
commencement ceremony. Fail, Fail Again, Fail Better contains the
wisdom shared on that day. “What do we do when life doesn’t go the way
we hoped?” begins Pema “We say, ‘I’m a failure.” But what if failing
wasn’t just “okay,” but the most direct way to becoming a more
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complete, loving, and fulfilled human being? Through the insights of
her own teachers and life journey, Pema Chödrön offers us her
heartfelt advice on how to face the unknown—in ourselves and in the
world—and how our missteps can open our eyes to see new possibilities
and purpose. For Pema’s millions of readers, prospective graduates, or
anyone at a life crossroads, this gem of clarity and reassurance is
sure to find a welcome place in many a kitchen, office, and backpack.

Buddhism
The secret to happiness is to acknowledge and transform suffering, not
to run away from it. In No Mud, No Lotus, Thich Nhat Hanh offers
practices and inspiration transforming suffering and finding true joy.
Thich Nhat Hanh acknowledges that because suffering can feel so bad,
we try to run away from it or cover it up by consuming. We find
something to eat or turn on the television. But unless we’re able to
face our suffering, we can’t be present and available to life, and
happiness will continue to elude us. Nhat Hanh shares how the
practices of stopping, mindful breathing, and deep concentration can
generate the energy of mindfulness within our daily lives. With that
energy, we can embrace pain and calm it down, instantly bringing a
measure of freedom and a clearer mind. No Mud, No Lotus introduces
ways to be in touch with suffering without being overwhelmed by it.
"When we know how to suffer," Nhat Hanh says, "we suffer much, much
less." With his signature clarity and sense of joy, Thich Nhat Hanh
helps us recognize the wonders inside us and around us that we tend to
take for granted and teaches us the art of happiness.

Chinua Achebe’s Things Fall Apart
Describes a traditional Buddhist approach to suffering and how
embracing the painful situation and using communication, negative
habits, and painful emotions leads to emotional growth and happiness.

Things Fall Apart
Inspired by the Buddhist tradition of the 108-day retreat, a Tibetan
Buddhist nun offers instruction and meditations for achieving
compassion and awareness in everyday living.

Welcoming the Unwelcome
"Living Beautifully is an inspirational journal filled with the wisdom
of American Buddhist nun Pema Chodron. The journal includes over fifty
quotes that share the essence of Pema's beloved teachings, with plenty
of space for writing and reflection. It will be embellished with gold
foil, ideal for gifting or as a treasured addition to any writer's
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Start where You are
Take a wild and rickety ride through the philosophies of the East and
West to discover the madmen, dreamers, and unconventional wisdom
seekers in the abridged, better-than-ever version of our best-selling
cult classic. THE ESSENTIAL CRAZY WISDOM delivers the most
significant, most lunatic, and most compelling insights of the ages.
Scoop Nisker patches together the unorthodox teachings that have
bubbled up through the words of such crazy visionaries as Rumi,
Gautama the Buddha, Mark Twain, Lao Tzu, Albert Einstein, Mahatma
Gandhi, Allen Ginsberg, and Lily Tomlin. Discover the common thread in
these multiple perspectives and travel on this comedic course to
enlightenment!‚Ä¢ Original edition sold over 40,000 copies.

Fly Away
The #1 New York Times bestselling author returns to the characters in
Firefly Lane in her next blockbuster novel, Fly Away. Once, a long
time ago, I walked down a night-darkened road called Firefly Lane, all
alone, on the worst night of my life, and I found a kindred spirit.
That was our beginning. More than thirty years ago. TullyandKate. You
and me against the world. Best friends forever. But stories end, don't
they? You lose the people you love and you have to find a way to go
on. . . . Tully Hart has always been larger than life, a woman fueled
by big dreams and driven by memories of a painful past. She thinks she
can overcome anything until her best friend, Kate Ryan, dies. Tully
tries to fulfill her deathbed promise to Kate---to be there for Kate's
children---but Tully knows nothing about family or motherhood or
taking care of people. Sixteen-year-old Marah Ryan is devastated by
her mother's death. Her father, Johnny, strives to hold the family
together, but even with his best efforts, Marah becomes unreachable in
her grief. Nothing and no one seems to matter to her . . . until she
falls in love with a young man who makes her smile again and leads her
into his dangerous, shadowy world. Dorothy Hart---the woman who once
called herself Cloud---is at the center of Tully's tragic past. She
repeatedly abandoned her daughter, Tully, as a child, but now she
comes back, drawn to her daughter's side at a time when Tully is most
alone. At long last, Dorothy must face her darkest fear: Only by
revealing the ugly secrets of her past can she hope to become the
mother her daughter needs. A single, tragic choice and a middle-of-thenight phone call will bring these women together and set them on a
poignant, powerful journey of redemption. Each has lost her way, and
they will need each one another---and maybe a miracle---to transform
their lives. An emotionally complex, heart-wrenching novel about love,
motherhood, loss, and new beginnings, Fly Away reminds us that where
there is life, there is hope, and where there is love, there is
forgiveness. Told with her trademark powerful storytelling and
illuminating prose, Kristin Hannah reveals why she is one of the most
beloved writers of our day.
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Living Beautifully
In the United States, more than 15 million women are parenting
children on their own, either by circumstance or by choice. Too often
these moms who do it all have been misrepresented and maligned. Not
anymore. In We Got This, seventy-five solo mom writers tell the truth
about their lives—their hopes and fears, their resilience and
setbacks, their embarrassments and triumphs. Some of these writers’
names will sound familiar, like Amy Poehler, Anne Lamott, and
Elizabeth Alexander, while others are about to become unforgettable.
Bound together by their strength, pride, and—most of all— their
dedication to their children, they broadcast a universal and
empowering message: You are not alone, solo moms—and your tenacity,
courage, and fierce love are worthy of celebration.

The Essential Crazy Wisdom
Since its publication in 1958, Chinua Achebe’s Things Fall Apart has
won global critical and popular acclaim. Offering a hitherto unlimned
picture of a traditional culture, it is both a moving story of the
coming of colonialism and a powerful and complex political statement
on the nature of cross-cultural encounter. The novel has been
immensely influential work as the progenitor of a whole movement in
fiction, drama, and poetry focusing on the re-evaluation of
traditional cultures and postcolonial tensions. It enjoys a preeminent position as a foundational text of postcolonial studies. This
collection, originating in a conference held in London to celebrate
the fiftieth anniversary of the novel’s first publication, opens with
a fascinating, insightful, and wide-ranging interview with Achebe. The
essays that following explore contemporary critical responses and the
novel’s historical and cultural contexts. Achebe’s influence on the
latest generation of Nigerian writers is discussed in essays devoted
to Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie. Another essay examines the radical
feminist response to the novel in the work of the francophone Algerian
writer Assia Djebar, another the illustrations accompanying early
editions. Teaching strategies and reader responses to the novel cover
Texas, Scotland, and Australia. One measure of the phenomenal
worldwide success of Things Fall Apart is the fact that it has been
rendered into some forty-five languages; accordingly, further
contributions offer sharp analyses of the German and Polish
translations of the novel. Contributors: Mick Jardine, Dorota Go?uch,
Waltraud Kolb, Bernth Lindfors, Russell McDougall, Malika Rebai
Maamri, Michel Naumann, Chika Okeke–Agulu, Christopher E.W. Ouma,
Rashna Batliwala Singh, Andrew Smith, David Whittaker.

Practicing Peace in Times of War
From the bestselling author of When Things Fall Apart, an open-hearted
call for human connection, compassion, and learning to love the world
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just as it is during these most challenging times. In her first new
book of spiritual teachings in over seven years, Pema Chödrön offers a
combination of wisdom, heartfelt reflections, and the signature mix of
humor and insight that have made her a beloved figure to turn to
during times of change. In an increasingly polarized world, Pema shows
us how to strengthen our abilities to find common ground, even when we
disagree, and influence our environment in positive ways. Sharing
never-before told personal stories from her remarkable life, simple
and powerful everyday practices, and directly relatable advice, Pema
encourages us all to become triumphant bodhisattvas--compassionate
beings--in times of hardship. Welcoming the Unwelcome includes
teachings on the true meaning of karma, recognizing the basic goodness
in ourselves and the people we share our lives with--even the most
challenging ones, transforming adversity into opportunities for
growth, and freeing ourselves from the empty and illusory labels that
separate us. Pema also provides step-by-step guides to a basic sitting
meditation and a compassion meditation that anyone can use to bring
light to the darkness we face, wherever and whatever it may be.

Awakening Loving-Kindness
THE STORY: Johnson, a young native in the British civil service, is a
clerk to Rudbeck, Assistant District Officer in Nigeria, and imagines
himself to be a very important cog of the King's government. He is
amusingly tolerant of his fellow Africans

Mister Johnson
Discusses the Buddhist concept of shenpa in order to describe how to
become free from the destructive energy experienced during moments of
conflict.
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